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  The  
 

Greencroft 
 

Club 
 

September 2017 

 

In addition to being closed on  
Mondays, the Club will continue to 

serve lunch on Tuesdays but close for 
dinner on Tuesdays 

 

September Events 
 

 

Liver & Onions 
Wednesday, September 6

th 

 

Speaker Series- Cyber Security 
Friday, September 15

th
 

 

Festival of Oysters 
Saturday, September 16

th 

 

Club Casual 
Wednesday, September 20

th 

 

Etiquette Class for Children 
Saturday, September 23

rd 

 

Sunday Brunch Buffet 
Sunday, September 24

th
 

 

October Events 
 

Liver & Onions 
Wednesday, October 4

th
 

 

Club Casual 
Wednesday, October 11

th
 

 

Afternoon Tea 
Friday, October 13

th
 

 

Sunday Brunch Buffet 
Sunday, October 15

th 

 

Prime Rib Night 
Friday, October 27

th
 

 

Speaker and Dinner Series 

‘Cyber Security’ 

Friday, September 15
th

 

Cocktails at 6:30pm, followed by dinner 

$35 per person 
 

        I am sure you hear every day about internet safety, 
phishing scams, and other problems with the internet.  
Do you know about overall security including how to 
answer the telephone, what to say and, more  
importantly, what not to say to strangers who call.   
 

Phil Alhusen, a FBI Agent here in Charlottesville will join 
us on Friday, September 15 to discuss all types of  
identity protection.  It will be a very informative talk 
that is important to all of us.  Please bring a friend or 
two who will benefit from hearing from a very  
knowledgeable source. 

Greencroft Club’s 

Festival of Oysters 

Saturday, September 16
th 

\ 

$50 per person 
 

Hand Shucked Chesapeake Oysters 

Fire Roasted Blue Points 

Fried & Scalloped Oysters 
 

For the Land Lubbers 

Hearty Beef Stew 

Pork Loin Carving Station with Rosemary Gravy 

Chicken Parmesan 



CLUB NEWS 

PRESIDENT’S REPORT 

Happy September.  Autumn means football,  
tailgates and family gatherings. Please remember 
to use Greencroft’s catering service to help free 
up your time so you can enjoy your event.  Also, 
don’t forget our call ahead service to pick up 
your meal on the way home.  As the leaves start 
to change color, and the cool air surrounds the 
peaceful setting of Greencroft, why not take  
advantage of an enjoyable lunch or dinner on the 
patio with family and friends.  
 
I encourage you to use the club and enjoy the 
fine amenities YOUR club offers. Hopefully, in the 
next month or so, you will enjoy dining in the 
Living Room sitting on the new chairs that our 
members helped pick. What a beautiful addition 
to our club.  Hope to see you at Greencroft and 
GO HOOS! 
 

Deb Reynolds, President  
rynldsdeb@yahoo.com 

 

Sunday Brunch 
Buffet 

 
Sunday, September 24

th
 

 11:30am-2:00pm 
   Adults   $24  Children  $10 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Come enjoy the warmth of true Virginia  
hospitality and a sumptuous Sunday spread 
at the Greencroft Club.    

 

 

MANAGER’S REPORT 

I hope that all of you have had a wonderful  
summer so far.  Summer officially doesn’t end 
until September 21st and we hope to extend that 
by keeping the pool open until the end of the 
month.  Should the weather turn please check 
with us the last week of the month to make sure 
the pool is still open.  We will send out a mass 
email letting you know if we close early. If you 
are not on our email list, please call or send your 
email address to us.  You may email me at  
cammie@greencroftclub.net 

 
As you know, over the last several years we have 
closed the club on Tuesday evenings in January, 
February, July, and August.  Over the last year 
during the other months, we are averaging only 
four to six diners on Tuesday evenings.  As a  
result we are not planning to reopen for Tuesday 
evening dinner service unless someone wants a 
party of at least 16 people.  We will remain open 
for lunch on Tuesdays as we have done all  
summer.  In addition, we have considered  
adding another meal to the mix, a breakfast  
during the week, which would be a special buffet 
each week.  Before starting that, we would like 
to hear from you.  Would this be of interest to 
you?  Would you come?  We are thinking of 
starting on Tuesdays and adding another day 
later in the week if popular.  If we don’t hear 
from you, we will assume there is no interest. 
 

Finally, I want to let everyone know that during 

September and October we will be having  

several weddings or other large events at  

Greencroft.   For some of those, the club will be 

closed to members on Friday or Saturday  

evenings.  Please understand that in order for us 

to remain open, weddings, rehearsal dinners,  

birthday parties, memorial receptions, etc. are 

essential to our livelihood.  If one of these 

events can bring $8,000 to $25,000 to the club in 

one day, we could cover our expenses for one to 

two weeks.  We hope that you will not be  

inconvenienced too much by this.  We are trying 

very hard to have either the Friday or Saturday 

of each week available to our members.   

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome new members! 
 
 

 Todd and Meredith Barnett 
Percy and Ann Montague 

Paige Rohmann 



CLUB DINING 

 

 
 
 
 

Club Casual Night 
Wednesday, September 20

th 

 
 

On Wednesday,  September 20
th 

from 5 to 
8pm, as a nod of appreciation to our   
beloved membership,  dinner will be  
Spaghetti & Meatballs with house salad and 
garlic bread, all for $12.  Additionally, we will 
be offering  all-night drink specials. All wines 
by-the-glass will be half price and all beers 
will be just $3.00. To sweeten the pot even 
further, homemade cookies are on the house. 

Liver & Onions 
Wednesday, September 6

th 

 
 

Come join us Wednesday  
for our popular Liver & Onions  as the club 
special.  Our regular a la carte menu will 
also be available. 

 

Greencroft Club’s  
Thanksgiving Buffet  

 
 

Thursday, November 23
rd

 
Celebrate with friends & family  
and join us for a bountiful feast!  

 
Seatings  at 11:30am & 2:30pm  

 
 
    
 

 

 

Children’s Etiquette Class 
Saturday, September 23, 4-6pm  
Total Cost - $55 per person 
 

Do you have children or grandchildren who 
would benefit from an etiquette class?  Do you 
want your children/grandchildren to be  
confident in any social setting?  
 
 Patty Hughson of Etiquette Empowerment will 
be teaching the class at Greencroft for five to 
twelve year olds on Saturday, September 23rd.   
The class will include both instruction and a 
four course meal of  salad, soup, entrée, and 
dessert.  Included in the instructions will be 
learning how to dress, how to greet people, 
making eye contact, how to shake hands 
properly, proper place setting, table manners, 
the five reasons you use a napkin, the power 
of the telephone, posture, the art of  
conversation, email etiquette, etc.   
 
The children will have fun and learn a lot.  
Please call for a reservation at 296-5597 as 

there will be a limited number of seats.   

Congratulations to  
Mr. and Mrs. Pat McCann on 
the wedding of their son,  
First Lieutenant, Afghanistan 
Combat Veteran Purple 
Heart recipient, Kevin 
McCann to Ms. Jill Foglyano 
Saturday, August 26th 

 



Greencroft     
Club Bridge 

 

 
 
 

The Bridge Club will meet 
Wednesdays,  

September 6
th 

& October 4
th 

 
Members enjoy bridge and 
lunch from 10:30 until 2:30 

 
Flower arrangement for the     

high scorer. 
 
 
 
 

Contacts: 
Sarah Magerfield   

296-4654 

 

Monday……….....CLOSED     
Tuesday…............Open for Lunch, closed for Dinner

 

Wednesday……...Lunch & Dinner 
Thursday………....Lunch & Dinner 
 

Friday..............Lunch & Dinner 
Saturday……...Lunch & Dinner 
Sunday………..Brunch served 11:30am - 2:00pm 
  

  Dining Room Hours of Operation 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

       
 

 
 
 

   1 2 

3 
 

4 5 
    

6 
 

 

7 8 
 

 

9 
 

10 11 12 13 
 
 

14 15 
 

16 
 

17 
 

18 19 20 
 

21 22 23 

24 
 

25 26 
 

27 28 29 30 

 SEPTEMBER 2017 

Club Bridge 

Lunch 11:30 am - 2:00pm Dinner 5:00pm - 8:00pm 

Book Club 

 

Greencroft 
 Book Club 

 

Club Contacts 
 
 
 

 Cammie Waite.........General Manager 
cammie@greencroftclub.net 

 

Jeff Hale..Food & Beverage Manager 
jeff@greencroftclub.net 

 

Alicia Williams….......Office Manager 
alicia@greencroftclub.net 

 

 
Office Hours: 

Monday- Friday 
  8:30 am - 4:30 pm 

 

 (434)296-5597 

Tuesday, September 26
th 

 12pm -  2pm 
 

If you are a book enthusiast, join us 
for lunch and active conversation on 

this month’s selection.  
 

Winter Garden 
by Kristin Hannah 

 
Newcomers always 

welcome!  
    

For more information call 
Charlotte Martin 

 296-7722 

Closed 

Closed 

 

 

 
 

Liver & Onions Closed 

Closed Club Casual 

Speaker and 
Dinner 

Festival of  
Oysters 

Etiquette  
Class 

   

Sunday 
Brunch Buffet 

Lunch only 

Lunch only 

Lunch only 


